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Bazan awarded nearly $1 M
by EENT Foundation
B efore a crowd of

Neuroscience Center
faculty, postdocs, staff, and
students, the EENT
Foundation presented Dr.
Nicolas Bazan with a check for
$850,000 yesterday. The money
will be used to purchase two
Mass Spectrometers and related
equipment for use in scientific

research and developmentat the
Neuroscience Center.

The equipment will support
Dr. Bazans work in retinal
degener-
ation, and
this gift is
the latest
in a series
that the
EENT
Founda-
tion has
made to
advance Dr. Bazan’s research on
this devastating condition.

Nicolas G. Bagan, M.D.,, Ph. D.,
LHH, Joseph Moerschbaecher, Ph. D.,
Steven Nelson, M.D., Mr. St. Denis
(Sandy)Villere, Mr. John Charbonnet,
Dr. George Monsted, and Mr. William
Finegan

We are most grateful for the
longstanding support of the
EENT Foundation and for its
continuing generosity.

Allied Health coats doctoral audiology students

he Doctor of Audiology classes

of 2010 and 2011 received their
white coats at a ceremony this
afternoon, as
their families
and loved ones
looked on.
Following
welcoming
remarks by
Dean Jimmy
Cairo, PhD,
and Audiology
faculty, Tammy
Crabtree,
M C D ,
Program Director Dr. Barbara
Wendt-Harris helped fourteen
students don the symbol of their
entry into clinical care.

The coats and pins were provided
by the Audiology Foundation of
" America.

-

Class of 2010 — Melody Benedic,
Amy Boudin, Pamela Key, JJ
: Martinez, Misty Ringe, Brenda
« Swain, Kelly Vermeeren.

®* Class of 2011 — Rachel Fitzmortis,
: Danielle Gautreaux, Emily Heath,

= Allison McKenzie, Christina Primo,
" Megan Pollman, Alaina Waller

Congratulations to all!

Chiche to be honored nationally

Dr. Gerry Chiche will be the
recipient of the 2007 Greater
New York Academy of
Prosthodontics Foundation
Distinguished Lecturer Award. The
award will be presented by the
Greater New York Academy of
Prosthodontics on December 1,
2007 in New York City. The award,
inaugurated in 1979, recognizes one
of the outstanding speakers in
Prosthodontics and previous
recipients include some of the most
distinguished names in the discipline.

Membership in the organization is
by invitation, and is not confined to
the New York area. Winners of these
awards are highly motivated,
members of the prosthodontic
profession who are honored to
receive recognition from this

« internationally prestigious and elite
* organization.

. Congratulations, Gerry!
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